
From: donotreply@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:donotreply@herefordshire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 12 June 2015 13:10 
To: Planning Enquiries 

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a objecting comment on application P151184/N by Sophie Glover:  

" 

Withington Group Parish Council 

Planning Application No. 151184 Former Lugg Bridge Quarry, Eau Withington HR13LZ 

The Withington Group Parish Council (WGPC) objects to the proposed development as a unnecessary and 

unwanted intrusion into the open countryside. As clearly stated in the application the former gravel deposits 

have been worked out and it was considered at the time of the original permission, granted on appeal, that a full 

restoration plan would be submitted and implemented. Such a plan should cover the whole site, including the 

working and storage areas. The plan would include proposals for nature conservation and enhancement and 

potential for public access. The WGPC has never been consulted on any comprehensive restoration plan. 

The importing of ‘inert’ recycling material is not connected with gravel extraction and the operation can take 

place either on demolition sites or on an industrial estate. 

The continued use of crushing plant and loading and unloading will extend the noise intrusion into the quiet 

countryside. In addition the increase in vehicular movements will seriously impinge on any long term 

restoration plan for the whole area 

" 

Their contact details are as follows:  

First name: 
Sophie  

Last name: 
Glover 

Telephone: 
 

Email: 
wgpcclerk@hotmail.co.uk 

Postcode: 
HR28AG 

Address: 
The Orchard, Ridgehill, Hereford, HR2 8AG 

Link Id: 
151184 
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